
AIS  2016 CONVENTION 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
October 26, 2015 
 
 
Since the Portland Convention things have been moving along toward GOING EAST IN 
2016.  Attached is a statement of activity for the checking and savings accounts since 
May 11, 2015. 
 
A Budget has been approved and is attached.  Following this, the Committee made one 
change to the pricing.  Individual tickets to the Welcome Reception are now $50 and the 
Closing Banquet tickets are $75. 
 
The Convention website is up and running.  Thanks go to Tim Valenzuela, our 
Webmaster, for working with us on the price for his services. 
 
Registrations are trickling in for a total of  $2,363 so far.  All bills have been paid to date 
and none are pending.       
 
Costs of convention bags and pins are still to be determined.   
 
Go to ais2016convention.com and Register Today for the cheapest pricing. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Jill Bonino, Conv Treasurer 
 
 


